
 

 

 

 

SWITCH TO REPAIR 

LAPTOP DONATION DISCLAIMER 

 

Dear Donor, 

 

Thank you for donating your unwanted laptop to the ‘Switch to Repair’ 

Campaign: A partnership between Derry City & Strabane District 

Council and Repair & Share Foyle, sponsored by Recycle your 

Electricals.  

 

We appreciate your generosity in contributing to our mission of 

repurposing technology for the benefit of our community. 

 

Please be informed that as part of our process, all data on donated 

laptops will be securely erased. Rest assured that your personal 

information and sensitive data will be handled with the utmost care 

and confidentiality. We process data-bearing assets from donating 

partners and sanitize them using approved data-wiping software. Data 

wiping stands as the sole assured method of data destruction, with 

each individual drive generating its own hard drive erasure report, 

certifying the date and method used. Devices failing the wiping 

process undergo physical destruction. 

 



By donating your device to Repair & Share Foyle, you agree to 

release any liability associated with the handling and erasure of data 

from the donated device. 

 

Thank you once again for your contribution to our cause. If you have 

any further questions or concerns regarding data erasure or our 

donation process, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Caroline McGuinness-Brooks   

Managing Director 

Repair & Share Foyle CIC 

 

Nicola McCool 

Waste Services Manager 

Derry & Strabane District Council 


